
UPDATE:  AERIAL	OBSERVER	REUNION,	2018 
 
THIS MAIL IS SENT TO ALL CONTACTS (INCLUDING THOSE UNABLE TO ATTEND)  
 
Since a number of our brothers are traveling in RVN for the 50th anniversary of the Tet Offensive, we 
are extending the Event Registration to 31 March. 
   
We are also attaching a list of those who we think will be interested in our event but who we have not 
been able to reach. If you have any information, or additional names please let either Tim or me 
know.  
 
Since we'll be in the heart of town you might have an interest in exploring some of the sights and 
sounds of historic San Diego, we recommend you take a look at the following 2 minute video created 
by the San Diego Tourism Authority. If you experience any problems with the link you can click on 
the URL:  
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=M4a64z5iICk&feature=youtu.be  
 
In just a little more than 3 months we trust we will be seeing you and your guest in San Diego in 
celebration of the Marine Aerial Observers and their great Pilots (both Marine and Army and Navy) 
who flew in Vietnam between 1965 and 1972.  
 
We encourage you to share with us some of those special photos, as well as your commentary, 
particularly with respect to your most memorable flight(s)!  If you have not yet sent in any photos and 
commentary, please forward them to us now so we can assemble them for display in our event 
Hospitality Suite.  
 
Semper Fi  
     
Bill Mundt  
1st MarDiv AO 
“Cowpoke 20” (1970-71)  
(h) +1 (215) 351-1506  
(m) +1 (732) 763-7323  
wtmundt@msn.com  
     
and  
     
Tim Moriarty  
12th Marines AO 
“Mike” (May-Oct ‘68)  
3rd MarDiv AO 
“Oscar” (Oct ‘68 – June ‘69)  
(m) +1 (408) 529-4117  
tmoriart@fastmail.com  
	


